
 

TO:  All Sarasota Bay Club and Jacaranda Trace Club Member & Family Members  

FROM: Gail Chase 

DATE:  August 10, 2020  

RE:  CoronaVirus Update #39A Testing for All Private Employees 

Attached please find an updated listing of COVID-19 testing sites.  The list has been updated to 

include CVS Pharmacy. 

 

PLEASE NOTE ALL THESE TESTING SITES ARE FREE 
 

All private employees to include housekeepers, caregivers, personal trainers, etc., will need to 

be tested on a two-week cycle with written results provided to Sarasota Bay Club and Jacaranda 

Trace.  We understand that results turnaround time is an issue.  From employee experience, we 

can tell you the quickest turnaround time seems to be with the Home Depot on Cortez Road and 

Robert Taylor Community Center on Route 301 in Sarasota.  One private employee reports that 

Robert Taylor Community Center was easy to access early on Sunday morning.  University 

Town Center is the least desirable for wait times and test results.   

 

We ask that your private employee take the test by Friday, August 14
th

 and supply us with the 

results as soon as received.  If they do not have the results in hand by the 14
th

, we will take their 

word they have been tested.  They will be allowed to continue to work if they pass screening and 

supply us results as soon as they are received.   

 

If you wish to have your private employee tested at Sarasota Bay Club or Jacaranda Trace and 

pay for the test, please contact Cynthia Deveaux Moona or Gail Chase to schedule an 

advance appointment.  Currently tests for private employees are only being done on 

Mondays and Tuesdays at 11:15 a.m. with advanced appointments only for Sarasota Bay 

Club.  Jacaranda Trace will be coordinated based on demand.  We will need their full name 

and birthdate.  The charge will be put on your monthly service bill. 
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